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August 25, 2020 

 

 

Dear  9th, 10th, 11th, and 12th Grade Marauder Families, 

 

Welcome back to school! In a year that is sure to be unlike any other, I am                 

reaching out to you with information that will help you and your child to              

navigate high school during this time.  

 

We have given careful consideration to our schedules, and are excited to            

report that we have developed an instructional plan that allows ALL students            

to receive live, synchronous instruction. Please find the link to your child’s            

school day schedule in the links section below. 

 

Families will have the opportunity to meet virtually with Mount Olive High            

School’s principal, Mr. Kevin Moore, by grade level, on August 31 through            

September 3, 2020 at 6:00PM in a Parent Information Session to receive            

further information on our reentry plan and to ask school-specific questions.           

Dates for each grade level Parent Information Session are provided below. 

 

Please note that you will receive final information via email next week when             

all specific re-entry plans are complete from the Mount Olive High School            

administration. 

 

We are delighted for the 2020-21 school year to begin. I would like to              

personally thank the parent community for their continued patience,         

flexibility and support. Please know that if you have any questions about our             

plan or about school in general you should reach out to me directly. 

 

In partnership, 

 

Kevin R. Stansberry 

Director of Secondary Schools 

kevin.stansberry@motsd.org  

 

 

Helpful Links: 

 

MOHS Virtual Learning Schedule 2020 - 1MP 

MOHS Infographic - 2020 

 

 

 

mailto:kevin.stansberry@motsd.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Vuh7DaeK-VH1xbaGhwFngjzFbRUizv0ynDUYa2u9jPk/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h4YEU_hHpc3bkOLjU_4j70DF8oyXn1ar/view?usp=sharing

